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Community Memorial Healthcare Foundation is a qualified, tax-exempt, 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. 
Tax ID: 95-3847251

Community Memorial Healthcare Foundation respects your privacy. If you prefer not to receive further fundraising communications from 
us, please email cmhf@cmhshealth.org or call 805-948-2881. While we are ready to update our records to your preferences,  

please understand it may take up to 30 days to process your request. 

TOGETHER WE CAN DO MORE – CONTACT US!
2674 East Main Street, Suite E #210 

Ventura, CA 93003-2829

805-948-2881 • cmhf@cmhshealth.org
cmhfventura.org/donate
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“ALONE, WE CAN DO SO 
LITTLE; TOGETHER, WE 
CAN DO SO MUCH.”
- Helen Keller

The nurses are very 
friendly, caring and 
loving – we appreciated 
their support. Many 
thanks to all the nurses!

I’m very happy and  
satisfied with my hospital 
stay. The nurses, doctors, 
and all other staff are 
amazingly genuine caring 
people. It made me feel a 
lot better knowing I’m in 
good hands given my sick 
condition with a COVID 
infection. I tell my family 
and friends – I LOVE  
THIS HOSPITAL!

The staff was exceptional. They were kind 
and compassionate and clearly knew what 
they were doing. It was busy and they all 
handled themselves well.

My MD was excellent 
in answering questions 
about my procedure. The 
interns were very good at 
explaining what I needed 
to focus on in order to 
recover quickly.

The entire staff 
made my stay a 
positive experience 
rather than a 
negative one. I 
really developed a 
connection with my 
nurses and techs.

The nurses at this hospital are excellent! I appreciate 
them so much! They are caring, attentive, and go 
above and beyond. My nurse seemed genuinely 
concerned and interested in me. She checked on me 
often and was very responsive and helpful.

Community Memorial 
has been my hospital 
of choice for the past 
20 years. I will not  
go anywhere else  
for my care.

In the operating room, 
the staff and team 
were very close and 
made the experience 
extra calming.



2021 Barbara Meister Nursing Scholarship Awardees

SUPPORTING THE NEXT 
GENERATION OF MEDICINE

COMMUNITY MEMORIAL 
HEALTHCARE FOUNDATION 
2021 REVENUE: $848,346.58
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We are so proud of the medical equipment purchases the Foundation was  
able to make for Community Memorial Hospital with your support last year. 

The new Sonosite Ultrasound 
Systems in the heart catheterization 
lab offer the most advanced 
image clarity when treating and 
diagnosing patients. The new 
interface improves efficiency  
and al lows for optimal  
bedside ergonomics. 

Patient mannequins used for 
clinical education are simulation-
based education and training 
solutions that allow residents and 
staff to practice various medical 
scenarios prior to working with 
live patients. 

A portable digital X-ray machine 
in the Emergency Department allows 
multiple patients to be treated more 
efficiently, right at the bedside, 
providing accurate and timely results. 

Used for neurosurgery, biplane 
imaging is one of the most 
advanced interventional medical 
imaging technologies available. 
The two rotating cameras produce 
highly detailed images of blood 
vessels, soft tissue, and blood flow 
in real time.  

An MRI-safe stretcher/gurney 
is a non-magnetic transport unit 
designed to convey a patient 
to their MRI or other imaging 
procedure safely. These units 
feature generous weight capacity, 
a storage tray below, and flip 
down side rails to provide easy 
accessibility and ease of care.

The LUCAS Chest Compression 
System provides ideal CPR, 
leaving healthcare providers’ 
hands free for other life-saving 
tasks. Delivering compressions at a 
consistent rate and depth, this unit 
is portable enough to transport 
patients with uninterrupted care. 

YOUR GIFT MADE AN IMPACT

Chief Operating Officer Adam Thunell 
participates in the 2021 Employee  

Giving Campaign.2021 Holly Rayman Memorial Nursing Scholarship Awardees

Community Memorial Health System Residency Program 
Graduates: Dr. James Hoang, Dr. Heidi Henson,  

Dr. Stephen Sun and Dr. Jake Martinez
Longtime Foundation supporter John Hammer (right) donates a 

portable digital x-ray machine for the Imaging Department. 

4,877
COVID-19 PATIENTS  
TREATED

90,672
OUTPATIENT VISITS

2,987
BABIES DELIVERED 

48,190 
EMERGENCY 
DEPARTMENT VISITS

RECOGNIZED FOR QUALITY 
OF CARE IN STROKE, DIABETES 
AND MATERNITY

 Major Gifts ($10,000+)

 Annual Appeal

 Capital Campaign Pledge Payments

 Grants

 General Unrestricted Gifts

 Grateful Patients

 Restricted Gifts 
(Education, Cancer, Scholarships, etc.)

 Employee Giving

7%

38%

21%
14%

13%

3% 2% 2%

TOTAL MEDICAL EQUIPMENT PURCHASED:TOTAL MEDICAL EQUIPMENT PURCHASED: $716,724.45

$716,724
FOUNDATION PURCHASED 
MEDICAL EQUIPMENT

12,614
SURGERIES

Jane Desiller, RN and Foundation President 
Lydia Hopps who donated books and toys  

to the Pediatric Playroom.

Together, we can do so much – please make a gift today using  
the enclosed envelope, visiting us at cmhfventura.org/donate,  
or use your smartphone to scan the QR code to the left.

DONATE NOW


